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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

3rd December 2020 
 

Dear Parent 
 
As we move into December, I’ve put together a list of dates and Christmas activities for you to be 
aware of. More may be added, and we’ll update you by text as and when necessary. 
 
Monday 7th December 
Flu catch up session for those children that were absent during the first session. 
 
Monday 7th December 
Closing date for ordering a school Christmas lunch on ParentPay, for Wednesday 16th December. 
 
Wednesday 9th December   
Key Stage 1 are having an ‘Elf Day’. Your child may wear an elf costume or Christmas 
themed/coloured clothes. 
 
Monday 14th December 
This is the final day that children can bring Christmas cards into school. This will give us time to 
quarantine them before giving them out. 
 
Tuesday 15th December 
Nursery and Reception are having a ‘Polar Express Day’. They will be watching the film with hot 
chocolate and cookies. Your child may wear their pyjamas. 
 
Wednesday 16th December 
Our Christmas lunch will be served on this day. Christmas activities/games will also take place 
throughout the day, so your child may wear their party clothes. 
 
Thursday 17th December/Friday 18th December 
Both days will be non-uniform. Your child may wear their Christmas jumper, Christmas themed, 
or Christmas coloured clothes. (Just because it’s Christmas!) 
 
Please remember, that your child will be spending some time outside each day, so please ensure 
that they are dressed appropriately. 
 
School will close at 3.40pm on Friday 18th December and re-open for children on Wednesday 6th 
January. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

A. Willett 
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